
 

Dudley Federation general meeting summary – Tuesday 10th September 2024 

   
 

 Too Good To Throw Away! Community reuse and recycling events: These are great events to stop items 
going straight to landfill, the next one will be on Tuesday 8th October between 10am and 3pm. Information on 
what is accepted can be seen here, or sign up to our mailing list and we will send the details of future events. 

 Dudley Federation financial update: The latest budget and spend document can be viewed here. 

 Service charges: There are concerns over the lack of details around these and people are worried about how 
they will pay for them. As soon as we know more, we will let you know.  

 Meeting with Street Scene: We need some details around and specific issues to take to a meeting next 
month. If you have issues that you would like raised, please send them to info@dftra.org.uk by Monday 30th  
September.   

 Tenants and Residents Champion: Cllr Luke Hamblett has taken on this new role, of which there are 10 in 
total covering different areas of interest. He can be contacted on luke.hamblett@dudley.gov.uk or 
07553089038. 

 Dudley Federation’s next general meeting will be on Tuesday 29th October 2024.  
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